

## Harborfields Central School District

2 OLDFIELD ROAD • GREENLAWN, NEW YORK 11740-1200 (631) 754-5320 EXT. 321 • FAX (631) 261-0068

**Dr. Francesco Ianni**Superintendent of Schools

May 16, 2018

## Dear Harborfields Community:

On behalf of the Board of Education, please accept my sincerest thanks for supporting Harborfields Central School District's 2018-2019 Budget. Your support will allow the district to provide our students with a world-class education for ALL children in our schools.

Our budget mission has been consistent from the beginning. We wanted to stay within the allowable tax levy cap to strengthen the district's financial condition, provide educational improvements, and maintain the academic integrity of the district's programs. The additional security improvements throughout the district, the creation of a chairperson for special education, and the enhancement of our science research program at the high school level will provide our students with tremendous opportunities that will ultimately prepare them for the 21<sup>st</sup> century.

Finally, I would like to thank Dr. Tom McDonagh and Don Mastroianni for their years of service as a Board of Education Trustee, Vice President, and President. Tom and Don have continually supported students and staff and we truly appreciate their commitment to Harborfields.

Once again, thank you for continuing to support our students and our schools.

Sincerely,

Dr. Francesco Ianni

Superintendent of Schools

FI/vb